
5 Jan. 2020

Xue Xiaofei
Associated Professor
School of Landscape Architecture
Beijing Forestry University
Beijing Forestry University, No.35 East Qinghua Road, Haidian District, Beijing
100083 Beijing
People's Republic of China

Dear Xue Xiaofei:

On behalf of the Council of Educators in Landscape Architecture 2020 Conference committee, I am
writing this letter in support of your travel to the United States to attend the annual professional
gathering of educators in landscape architecture. The conference is scheduled for March 18 - 21, 2020
in Louisville, Kentucky, USA.

Your abstract (ID 109) entitled “Deciphering the recreational use of urban parks: Experiments using
multi-source big data for all Chinese cities” was accepted for oral presentation and publication in the
Conference Abstract Proceedings.

We hope this letter of invitation will allow you to travel to the United States in March 2020. If you need
any other supporting documentation, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your submission and we look forward to your presentation and published paper.

Sincerely,

Dr. Galen Newman
Vice-President of Research & Creative Scholarship
Council of Educators in Landscape Architecture
9798624320

Council of Educators in Landscape Architecture, 110 Horizon Drive, Suite210, Raleigh, NC 27615, 919.459.8592


